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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 
Wednesday, 24 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to finish this term with a special experience. 

 

On Wednesday 15th December 2021 at 9.30am, we are planning to book ‘Boo to a 

Goose Theatre’ to act out a show called ‘Christmas’.  Boo to a Goose theatre is a 

magical pop up story telling theatre with music and games which will be interactive 

and involve a multi –sensory performance.   You will find more information about this 

theatre group on https://bootoagoosetheatre.co.uk 

 

 
 

This enrichment experience is a costed activity and so we will need to cover the costs 

relating to this experience through voluntary payments from parents. The payment for 

each child is £6.00.  

 

All of the Foundation children are invited to take part in this experience even if they do 

not usually attend a Wednesday morning session.  

 

To ensure that this special experience can be booked please pay the £6.00 via, The 

School Gateway.  

 

Should we fail to receive sufficient payment to cover the cost of the experience we will 

make arrangements to cancel the event and return any payments that have been 

made. Payments will need to be made by Tuesday 14th December to ensure the event 

takes place. 

 

If you have any questions or comments about this experience, please do not hesitate to 

contact a member of the Foundation team who will be happy to talk with you. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Sarah Butler   

FS Phase Leader 
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